
 
 

Poster Presentation Information 
 

Each poster session presenter will be provided with a 4’ x 4’ (1.2m x 1.2m) area on a standing bulletin board on which to 
affix their presentation. No table is provided. There will be four presentations per board (front and back with two on 
each side). If you have multiple posters, we’ll place you on the same board or side-by-side. 
 
Set up posters in the Exhibit Hall on Thursday, November 13, 11:00 am-4:00 pm. Attendees will be able to review 
posters whenever the Exhibit Hall is open, with the main Poster Gallery session occurring Thursday, November 13, 
from 5:15 p.m.-6:30 p.m. during the Opening Reception. We will have push pins available. Plan to have about 10-15 
minutes of information to share with visitors who come by your poster. 
 
Posters must be removed no later 3:00 pm on Saturday, November 15, or we will have to throw them away. 
 

Helpful Hints 
 
A poster is a large-format, visual presentation of a research study, theoretical paper, or practical classroom 
application. For NAGC’s convention, posters should be no larger than 4’ x 4’ (1.2m x 1.2m; check your local print 
shop for help printing this type of poster).  
 
The goal of a poster is to summarize ideas in a clear, interesting way to facilitate comprehension. The more 
visually appealing, well-organized, and informative your poster, the more likely people are to get your message 
and benefit from your experiences.  
 
New for 2025! Consider adding a video presentation of your poster for when you can’t be there to share! 
You can record your poster presentation at https://video.videorequest.io/request/nagc25posters, then 
add the QR code below to your physical poster. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

When deciding what information to include in your poster, please consider the following questions: 
 

 What is the main point? 
 What are the key pieces of information people need to understand? 
 What conclusions can I realistically present? 
 Where can interested individuals go to learn more about my topic? 
 For every piece of information, can I find a way to illustrate it rather than describe it with text? 
 Will my poster be printed on a series of small panels, multiple-panel format, or on one large panel, single-

panel format? (The single-sheet or single-panel poster can be mounted easily at the conference; multiple 
panels have to be carefully aligned and pinned up. The disadvantages of the single-panel poster can be the 
cost of printing and the awkwardness of traveling to the conference with the poster tube needed to 
protect the large poster. Either format is acceptable.) 

Typically, the poster title and authors’ names and affiliations are presented across the top of the poster. Many visitors 
to a poster will be viewing it from several feet away. The font needs to be large and easy to read. We recommend sans 
serif fonts such as Arial or Helvetica for your text and at least a 20-point type for text and a 48-point type for the title. 
The use of color can be very effective in catching the viewer’s eye and illustrating your points. Choose two or three 
colors and keep them consistent throughout the poster. 


